BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of November 7, 1957

Three members present. W. Bates

A. Staves

F. Gladu

Mr. Lennox appears requesting map of town designating police telephone service.

Mr. Potter appears with a plan that does not require approval of board. Stamped and signed by members present.

Mr. C. Varney sends in plan for piece of land proposed for his own use as summer camp thinking that our board had jurisdiction in such a case. Mr. Staves and Mr. Gladu looked over the land in question. There were no roads, no water, or anything to work with that the planning board may have had jurisdiction over. It was decided to let the matter ride until such a time as our jurisdiction is invoked.

Check Page 22 of 1957 amendments. Building permit by Planning Board.

Discussed possible dated to have Mr. Louis Smith attend one of our meeting. Discussed building Permit.

Streets not accepted by town (Regulations for such) Recommendation by board for these streets.

Adjourned at 10:30 P.M. until November 21, 1957

Windson I Pater

Ferdinand Gladu Clerk

Chairman